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MAY l 61994

Docket No. 030-08709 License No. 29-15188-01

University of Medicine & Dentistry
of New Jersey

Robert Wood Johnson Medical School
ATrN: Diane Lucas, Ph.D.

Acting Associate Dean
675 Hoes I;me

Piscataway, NJ 08854-5635

Dear Dr. Lucas:

SUBJECT: ROUTINE INSPECTION NO. 030-08709/94-001

This letter refers to your April 7,1994 correspondence, in response to our March 8,1994
letter.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in your
letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By: ;

Mohamed M. Shanbaky j

Mohamed M. Shanbaky, Chief
Research and Development Section
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
i

ec:

Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of New Jersey
M. Quinlan, Radiation Safety Officer
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